
 

Society for Reproduction and Fertility Travel Grant Award 2017  

Recipient: Chutima Topipat  

Position: PhD student 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to the SRF committee for travel grant awarding 
2017. This has given me the opportunity to join and have my poster presentation in the 
European Society of Human Reproduction and Embryology in Geneva. The congress was 
huge in terms of varieties of educational subjects both clinical and basic sciences. Moreover, 
the exhibition was also massive, broad technologies and availabilities of new product/new 
generation equipment presentation. The conference operated on the new media and 
application, which was very convenient for the contributor. However, I was kind of missing 
some old fashion booklets. Most of speakers gave wonderful talks in depth of their 
interesting works. This was enhancing and shining me to pursue my new career path. And 
foreseeing the future, I would try to make my translational research happen. My abstract 
was selected for a e-poster presentation in the theme of female fertility. However, the e-
poster was convenient for organizer but in participant’s perspective was not much 
appreciative due to high ratio of participants and monitors.  

The Geneva venue was wonderful with cultural and magnificent scenery. However, cost of 
living was very expensive both foods and accommodation. Without the support from the 
SRF grant, it would be difficult to join such a big meeting and to have unforgettable 
experience with some international collaboration. Once again, I sincerely thank for the SRF 
committee that provides the wonderful grant to support different groups of members. This 
is such a fantastic society for all researchers in Reproduction.   

 


